
St Mary’s Nursery  
What’s happening this week? 

 

Week beginning Mon 23rd May 2022 
 

 
Dear Boys and Girls,  

 

You have now learned lots of Minibeast stories and songs. Which is your favourite 

minibeast? Which song do you like best? 

 

Mrs Curtis needs boys and girls to come and use lots of the art stampers and stencils 

this week to make big giant mini-beasts.  

 

Mrs Humphreys needs boys and girls to play games with her. Lots of you are getting 

good at Snap and Pairs.  

 

Our Jolly phonics sound for this week is ‘Bb.’ 

 

 

On Tues our Heartsmart activity will be building tall cup towers and not giving up!!     

 

On Wed we will play Maths games. The big boys and girls will be looking at Numberblock 

6 with Mrs Curtis  and the little ones will be playing games pwith Mrs Humphreys.  

  

On Thurs we will be having a Minibeast Street Party to celebrate our wonderful 

Queen Elizabeth who has been our queen for 70 years. 

 

 

On Friday we will be going on our Walk to Phoenix Park and 

Wood. We hope to do a Special Minibeast hunt in the 

Wood.  

 
HAPPY HALF TERM EVERYONE. SEE YOU ALL ON Monday 13TH JUNE.  

 

 
 


